
Annex to the report “Study on self-
identification of origin in Belgium”: full survey 

Context 
This annex is linked to the report “Study on self-identification of origin in Belgium”, which is part of 

the second edition of the project 'Improving Equality Data Collection in Belgium' (IEDCB)1, funded by 

the Equal Opportunities Department (FPS Justice) and implemented by Unia. This project aims to 

improve the collection and use of data about (in)equality and discrimination (i.e., equality data) in 

Belgium. The second edition and the study on self-identification ran from January 2023 to June 2024. 

The study focused on the principle of self-identification of origin and its use in equality data in 

Belgium. In this annex, you can find the full English version of the online survey that was carried out 

from 14 November 2023 to 22 December 2023 as part of this study, entitled “Measuring 

discrimination and inequality through self-identification of origin in equality data in Belgium?” 

Please note that the study report contains only a selection of all analyses that were carried out. An 

additional annex containing more elaborate analyses is available, but only in French or in Dutch. 

Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or remarks: equality.data@unia.be  

 
1 Unia, Data on discrimination and (in)equality: project equality data 

https://www.unia.be/nl/publicaties-statistieken/statistieken/study-self-identification-belgium
https://www.unia.be/fr/publications-et-statistiques/statistiques/etude-autodefinition-belgique
https://www.unia.be/nl/publicaties-statistieken/statistieken/studie-zelfdefiniering-belgie
mailto:equality.data@unia.be
https://www.unia.be/en/publications-statistics/data-on-discrimination-and-inequality-project-equality-data


Full English version of the survey 

 



 











 

*Note: Questions about nationality were accompanied by a list of different nationalities:  

 



 











 


